
Issue Fix - Compatibility With New BeiDou Corrections When 
Connected to Skylark OSR

In January 2021, support for BeiDou was added to Skylark™. BeiDou corrections 
are now available in the United States and will be available in Europe—and other 
areas—in the near future. These new corrections are not compatible with Piksi® 
Multi / Duro® / Duro Inertial Firmware v2.4.15 and they will cause the unit to restart 
when receiving BeiDou corrections.

All current users of Skylark OSR in the United States with a Piksi Multi, Duro, or 
Duro Inertial on Firmware v2.4.15 are impacted. All users of Skylark OSR outside of 
the United States with a Piksi Multi, Duro or Duro Inertial on firmware v2.4.15 will 
be impacted once BeiDou support is deployed in their area.

The Firmware v2.4.16 update solves this issue and allows Piksi Multi, Duro and 
Duro Inertial to operate seamlessly with these new BeiDou corrections.

In the Getting Started Guide, refer to Section 7 entitled Upgrading Firmware for 
detailed instructions on how to upgrade your device. Firmware release binaries 
and product support documents are available at support.swiftnav.com.
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